
 
 

Did you know Holy Spirit School earns almost $2,000 from box tops some 
years, thanks to you! 

 
When: Now until October 23, 2020  
 
How:   1. Bring cut-out, non-expired box tops into          
   school.  Physical box tops are being phased  
             out and will no longer be accepted after 10/23. 
  OR 

2. Use the Box Tops for Education app to scan 
your receipts.  Don’t forget to “give credit” to 
your child’s teacher after scanning each receipt. 
Go to boxtops4education.com for details. 
OR 
3.  Bring in your grocery receipts and we will 
scan them for you! 

 
Why: To raise money for Holy Spirit School and most 
importantly, help your student win an EXTRA RECESS! 
 
Winning Class will be announced during Spirit Week! 

 
 

CLASS CONTEST 
2020 

TOMORROW  

IS LAST DAY! 


